
Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools                                                     06/07/24 

Phone: 616.748.3350 | Attendance: 616.748.3360 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER 

OFFICE HOURS 

The Lincoln Office will be open 8:00am-4:00pm 

through June 14. The office will open for the 24/25 

school year on August 13. If you have immediate 

needs or questions, please call the ZPS Administration 

building at (616)748-3000. For non-urgent needs,  

you may leave a message on Lincoln’s voicemail  

or email jzylstra@zps.org 

2024/2025 

CALENDAR 

Next year’s Academic  

Calendar is now available.  

Click Here to see details! 

https://www.zps.org/downloads/district/calendar_2024_2025.pdf

